NOTICE OF PROPOSED PERMISSIVE EXEMPTION FROM TAXATION BYLAW

Council of the City of Campbell River, under authority of the Community Charter will consider granting a permissive tax exemption to the following properties.
Adoption of the bylaw granting this exemption will be considered at Council’s virtual meeting to be held on October 19, 2020 at 3:00 p.m., via virtual video call, in
the City Hall Council Chambers, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River, BC.

Following is a summary of the subject property and an estimate of the amount of taxes that would be imposed on the property if they were not exempt for the
year in which the proposed bylaw is to take effect and the following two years.

Estimate of Annual Total Taxes
Organization Property Description Civic Address
2021 2022 2023
Campbell River Head Injury Support Society LT C; DL 73; SLD; PL VIP6023 531 9" Avenue $14,490 $14,780 $15,075

Indoor fitness classes continue at
Community Centre.

See what's available and book your spot:

campbellriver.ca/online-recreation

GENERAL INQUIRIES
° (250) 286-5700

e info@campbellriver.ca

here!

WASH YOUR HANDS
STAY HOME IF SICK-.

fé Campbell

River

Sportsplex will remain closed until September 28, 2020
to complete the gymnasium floor project.

This affects weight room and planned expansion of programming.

Details about all City services currently available :
campbellriver.ca/city-service-changes

A copy of the applicable bylaws and the report to Council is available by contacting City Hall at 250-286-5700.

SERVICE UPDATE

The City’s 2019 Annual Report is now available and will be

Written comments regarding the above noted exemption will be accepted by Aaron Daur, Finance Controller, until 4:30 p.m. on September 25, 2020 either by
email to aaron.daur@campbellriver.ca or hand delivered or mailed to City Hall, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River, BC VOW 4C7.

considered at the Oct. 5, 2020 Council meeting. The meeting starts

at 3:30 p.m. and can be viewed online through the City’s website.

CAMPBELLRIVER.CA/WATCH-LIVE

Community members are welcome to share comments on the

Annual Report at the beginning of the meeting (five-minute

maximum per person).

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic Council delegations are presented via

virtual video calls.

Contact the City to arrange to speak.
Or, send written comments to City Hall
or email us at info@campbellriver.ca
by noon, Oct. 5, 2020.

See the 2019 Annual Report online at

CAMPBELLRIVER.CA/ANNUAL-REPORT

Paper copies are available at City Hall

from the Finance Department.
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